
St. Paul Lutheran Child-Care 

Classroom Rules 

ST. PAUL LUTHERAN CHILD-CARE IS NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR LOST OR STOLEN ITEMS. 

 

In order to have a safe environment at our center we enforce the following rules. Please abide by them at all 

times to keep the children safe! 

Clothing  

Children should come to our facility comfortably dressed and in washable play clothes. Because your child will 

be playing outside as well as using water, paint, glue, etc., an extra change of clothing should be provided to the 

school at all times. Boots, sandals (that do not have straps become a safety hazard to the children) and 

crocs are not allowed. Coats, jackets, sweaters, caps, blankets and all other clothing or items that are likely to 

be lost or misplaced must be labeled clearly with the child’s first and last initial name with ink.  

Toys 

We strongly urge parents to discourage their children from bringing toys and other items except on scheduled 

show and tell day. We try to provide the children with games, art projects, and books. Books are always 

welcome, because we will be able to share with the rest of the class. Children may bring a special blanket or 

stuffed animal to sleep with during nap time. Make sure they are labeled, durable and washable.  

Fast food 

If your child arrives before 8:00, you may provide them with a nutritional home-made breakfast. 

No fast food is allowed unless it is brought in a disposable container that does not show the logo. 

Sign In and Out 

It is essential that you sign your children in at the beginning of the day and out at the end of either their 

half day, or at the end of a full day. We strictly enforce these rules for your child’s safety. 


